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***************************************************************************************************************

Dear Families,


We had our lantern walk, the stone soup lunch is coming, and Thanksgiving is around the corner- the busy winter season is officially launched!  Thanks to everyone who helped put the lantern walk together, especially Andrea Breen and Kathy Shipp, the organizers.  It was great to see the kids running around like maniacs!  The lanterns were beautiful, the treats delicious, and it wasn’t all that cold.  I love thinking about the light in all of us that will keep shining through the dark winter months.
Stone Soup


Thanks for the great veggies- the soup is going to be wonderful!   If you can, come on Tuesday November 21 between 11:00 and 11:45 and we’ll serve you some soup.  If you forgot to send veggies, you can still send them Tuesday morning; just make sure they are fast-cooking!  We’ll throw them in the pot and they’ll be delicious.
Aprons


Do you have any aprons lying around the house?  Send them to school on Tuesday and we’ll wear them for serving. I’ll send them home with the kids on Tuesday.
Lost and Found


Boy, we’ve had a lot of lost hats and mittens already!  When I find something on the coat hall floor after school, I pin it outside the door in case parents come back looking.  If things are labeled, it will help- kids really do forget what their things look like!  Try mitten clips or mitten strings.  I’ll do what I can to help, but sometimes, things get lost.  Consider buying some cheap mittens and hats for school wear if your child is prone to losing stuff.  It’ll be easier on everyone’s spirits.
The Book Clubs


Lots of you are asking how you can help.  There will be a letter soon telling all about it.  Thanks for your support!

Kristin

